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Hello
| am writing in regards to the application for the license for tividale football club beeches road,

As neighbours living close to the ciub there have already been complaints submitted regarding noise from the club
which have not been addressed,

I note that the application states customers are to be allowed in and served alcohol and music to be played till 12
Sunday to Thursday - it is bad enough on a weekend at this time as quite often the club is still open at 1 and 2 in the

morning but during the week and on a Sunday it is not acceptable and [ onbject to these times

I hope you will reconsider these times on the application and look at previous complaints already made regarding
the club

Thank you





